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Columbus Consolidated Government 

Information Only: Exigent “Off the Lot” Vehicle Purchase 

 

1. ONE (1) 2023 NISSAN FRONTIER TRUCK FOR THE PUBLIC WORKS 

DEPARTMENT  

 

On May 5, 2023, a purchase order was executed for one (1) 2023 Nissan Frontier truck for 

the Public Works Department due to exigent circumstances, as approved by Council per 

Resolution No. 067-23. 

The vehicle was purchased from Headquarter Nissan of Columbus (Columbus, GA) at a 

unit price of $34,886.00.  The truck is being purchased as an ‘off the lot’ purchase because 

no pickup trucks are available from cooperative vendors, and Ford is not taking orders at 

this time.  Ford has not set a date for the order bank to open.  The vehicle will be used by 

the Fleet Small Engine staff to carry out the day-to-day operation of the Small Engine 

Shop, to include picking up parts and making service calls.    

Funds are budgeted in the FY23 Budget: General Fund – Public Works – Fleet 

Management – Light Trucks; 0101-260-2300-VHCL-7722. 

 

 


